
Dear Judiciary Committee, 

 

My name is Shannon Hagengruber and I am an Oregon voter.  I am also a retired school 

psychologist who has witnessed the devastation and ripple effects of gun violence on our local 

community. I strongly support Measure 114 and urge you to pass HB3075-1 out of committee 

without delay. 

 

During the past 2 years, as lawsuits funded by out-of-state gun lobby groups have held up 

implementation of Measure 114, data from the CDC indicates that nearly 1200 Oregonians have 

lost their lives to gun violence.  

 

Please act swiftly to move HB3075-1 forward so that Measure 114, already passed by Oregon 

voters, can be implemented. Measure 114 will save lives.  

 

 


